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Comments: I object to the proposed plan and do not feel that the Telephone Gap project is an economically or

environmentally beneficial project.  Vermont's forests, especially old growth areas that take years to grow and

mature, deserve to be protected and left alone.  I do not support this project as a Vermonter or as someone who

cherishes and enjoys the natural beauty that is so abundant in our beautiful state.


